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Regarding the article “Clinical features of patients with chronic non-specific neck pain per disability level: A 
novel observational study”, with DOI number: http://dx.doi.org/10.1590/1806-9282.64.08.700, published 
in Journal of the Brazilian Medical Association, 2018;64;08, page 700:

Where was written: “Roy La Touche , PT, PhD1,2,3,4”
Now Read: “Roy LA TOUCHE , PT, PhD1,2,3,4”
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